

THE ASSEMBLY STATE OF NEW YORK ALBANY

Room 932 Legislative Office Building Albany, New York 12248 (518) 455-3791

March 16, 2012

Mr. Michael V. Kaplen, Esq. DeCaro & Kaplen, LLP 427 Bedford Road, Suite 360 Pleasantville, NY 10570

Dear Mr. Kaplen:

I am honored to reappoint you to the Traumatic Brain Injury Service Coordinating Council. Having someone of your capability as my representative remains of great value to the important work of this body.

You will be contacted by William F. Collins, Counsel to the Majority, regarding the details of the appointment process. Please feel free to call upon him with any questions you may have.

My sincere gratitude for your service in this important capacity.

Sincerely,

SHELDON SILVER

SPEAKER

SS:bh